Dorridge Surgery PPG
Minutes of meeting held on Monday 13th February 2017 at 7.00pm   at the surgery

1. Apologies
Yvonne, Margaret, Don

2. Minutes of last meeting and matters arising
The minutes of the previous meeting had been circulated by email and were taken as read.

Ian pointed out that he had tried to follow up on arranging a lunchtime speaker about  Diabetes but the local organisation has been disbanded and new pathways are in the process of being planned.  Ian to send PowerPoint presentation received from the CCG and said he would wait till  Amanda let’s him know when the new arrangements were functioning properly and then   organise a lunch time meeting.

3. Chairman’s report

· Ian welcomed Pauline Matthias as a new prospective member of the PPG.

· The Effectiveness Review group of which Ian was a member has been disbanded prior to the amalgamation of the 3 local CCG’s into one.  Doug Middleton (from Solihull CCG) came to speak to Breathe Easy and told the members that interviews for the officers for the new amalgamated CCG were planned for June and that the new organisation would become a legal entity  in April 2018.

· Ian has suggested revisions to the leaflet provided by the ‘Discharge to Access’ service to make it more user friendly

· Patient Reference group.  Ian discussed possible topics for the next newsletter. 

· He had received no feedback about a possible Whatsapp group so he intended to say that would not be going ahead for the time being.

· 111 service is asking for patient representation

· Dr Markham has sent a report of her visit to Africa

· He also plans to mention Physio self- referrals and the on line access to Heartlands ‘Heart and Soul’ publication

· New GPs

4. Solihull PPG Network

4 members of the PPG had attended the last network meeting.  Unfortunately Patrick Brooke had cancelled at the last minute but that allowed much more time for round table discussions about what other PPG’s did and problems they faced.   Katie had reported to the meeting about our PRG.
5. Surgery News.
Amanda reported that the appointment booking system is currently under review and some temporary changes have been made.  This is still very much at the  trial period stage.   If and when  any firm decisions have been made there will be  an official communication to the PPG, & patients will be notified via the website 
6. AOB
None

7. Date of next meeting Tuesday 14th March
